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8th September 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We have received our Ofsted report from the recent inspection and continue to be graded ‘Good’ 

in all areas.  

Some comments from the report include: 

Pupils flourish at this welcoming school, where everyone feels valued regardless 
of their differences. 

Leaders are ambitious for all pupils. 

Pupils embody the school’s value of perseverance in their approach to learning.  

Pupils, including those with special educational needs and/or disabilities (SEND), 
achieve well.  

Pupils are keen to meet leaders’ and staff’s high expectations of their behaviour.  

Pupils treat their classmates and adults with thought and consideration. They 
regularly display good manners. 

Governors’ support and challenge leaders well to improve the quality of 
education. 

 

The full report is on the school website and will be on the Ofsted website in due course. 

Thank you to those of you who spoke to the inspectors and told them how much you value the 

school.  From myself and all the staff, a huge thank you to our wonderful families. 

Yours sincerely,  

Mrs. H. Atkinson-Smith 

Headteacher 
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